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BY EMAIL  

 

April 19, 2011      

 

Ontario Power Authority 

120 Adelaide Street West 

Suite 1600 

Toronto, ON M5H 1T1 

 

Attn: Martha McOuat, Senior Regulatory Advisor 

Dear Ms. McOuat, 

 

Re: EB-2010-0279 --- Oral Hearing Issues of Interests 

 

Further to the Board's direction in Procedural Order #5 and your letter of April 13th, we write to 

advise that the specific issues in which the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) intends to examine at 

the oral hearing have already been outlined by many of the other parties. We do not intend to 

examine any additional areas at this time. While the number of areas might be somewhat extensive, 

we only intend to address most of the issues relatively briefly at the oral hearing.  

 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Originally signed by 

 

Mark Rubenstein 

 

cc: OEB attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

All Parties 
 


